
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
ROCHESTER HILLS PLANNING COMMISSION
Notice is hereby given that the City of Rochester Hills Planning
Commission will hold a Public Hearing at the Rochester Hills Municipal
Building, 1000 Rochester Hills Drive, Rochester Hills, Michigan on
Tuesday, June 21, 2016 at 7:00 p.m. to consider recommending
amendments to Article 4 of Chapter 138, Zoning of the Code of
Ordinances of the City of Rochester Hills, Oakland County, Michigan to
modify uses in the REC-I Regional Employment Center – Interchange
districts and delete the B-4 Freeway Service Business district and to
modify Section 84-4(a)(1) Property Maintenance Code, repeal Sections
84-16 of Chapter 84 Property Maintenance Code and 138-10.308 of
Chapter 138, Zoning and adopt new Section 138-10.308, Chapter 138,
Zoning of the Code of Ordinances to re-adopt regulations regarding
Parking and Storage of Commercial and Recreational Vehicles,
Equipment and Junk Vehicles and to repeal conflicting Ordinances and
prescribe a penalty for violations.

Information regarding these proposed ordinance amendments may be
obtained from the Planning and Economic Development Department
during regular business hours of 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. Monday through
Friday, or by calling (248) 656-4660. Written comments concerning this
matter will be received by the Planning and Economic Development
Department prior to the Public Hearing or by the Planning Commission
at the Public Hearing. The recommendation will be forwarded to City
Council after the Public Hearing.

Deborah Brnabic, Chairperson
Rochester Hills Planning Commission
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